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Awards 

Stars of the Week  

Class 1 ς Willow for being really confident at reading her line for the  

               graduation 

Class 2 ς Emmie for being a Ψgrow a poundΩ superstar ς keeping up with  

               the production of her product! 

Class 3 ς Max for always being full of super information and news.  Great  

               contributions to class. 

Class 4 ς Niamh for her attitude towards learning 

Class 5 ς Ben for amazing singing and helping others with singing 

 

Reader of the week Hand writer of the week 

 

Class 1 - Elsie  Class 1 ς Lola D  

Class 2 - Lewis  Class 2 - Isabella 

Class 3 - Noah  Class 3 - Darcy 

Class 4 ς Olivia S  Class 4 - Lucas 

Class 5 - Anna  Class 5 - Izzy 

 

Birthdays ς Happy birthday to the following children: 

Class 3 ς Ewan and Freddie 

Class 4 ς Oliver D 

Class 5 ς Alfie  

 

 
Half Term Diary dates 

  

Wednesday 11th July ς KS2 Show ς 2pm and 5.45pm 

Thursday 12th July ς KS2 Show ς 6pm 

Friday 13th July ς Y6 trip to Light water Valley 

Monday 16th July ς Sports Day ς 1-3pm (First Choice) 

Tuesday 17th July ς Sports Day ς 1-3pm (Second Choice) 

Monday 16th July ς Reports out to parents 

Thursday 19th July ς Y 6 Leavers service in Church ς 

2.30pm 

Thursday 19th July ς Reception Graduation ς 5.30pm 

Friday 20th July ς Y6 final assembly for parents in school 

ς 9.30am  

Friday 20th July ς End of Term 

Wednesday 5th September ς Start of new term 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

All of the year Six children will have now visited their new Secondary schools and minds will inevitably be turning to the future and 
what it may hold. All I would say to you is, enjoy the last two weeks with us, make the most of the here and now and most of all have 
FUN! 
 
Linked to this, all the other children have also visited their new classes and met their new (and old) teachers including our wonderful 
new starters who will be beginning Reception in September. What an exciting ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŎŀƴΩǘ 
wait for you to join us!  
 
We have had ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ΨDǊƻǿ ŀ tƻǳƴŘΩ ƛƴƛǘƛŀǘƛǾŜ and I am so impressed with the effort that you have put in to 

support school in this way. The closing date for this is next Friday 13
th
 July.  

 

Preparations are well under way for the end of year show and this year it will be presented on stage and outside. We have brought 

the performance on Wednesday forward in the hope that there may be an England match for us to watch!  

 

Have a great weekend 

Tim Whitehead 

Headteacher 

 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Polite Request 
 

Should parents need to see myself or a 
member of staff they should call or email 
Mrs Chapman for an appointment time.  We 
have an open door policy and do welcome 
communication with parents. However, 
teaching staff do need to be in class to 
supervise and register children from 8:55am 
in a morning. If you do need to come into 
school then you should ask a member of 
staff before coming into the building. This is 
very important for the safety of your 
children. Thank you for your support in this 
matter.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

CO-OP 
As you will be aware, our school has been chosen by the Co-op as 
one of the local charities it will support over the next six months. 
This means that 1% of what you spend on coop products goes to 

your selected charity. 

The current total in our Co-op charity fund is £1108.48 I will 
update you with regular weekly totals. Let's keep this total rising. 

Please share with friends and family and ask them to support 
Kildwick School. This money will help improve our playground 

and outdoor facility. Thanks. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Clubs Week Beginning 9
th

 July 2018 
 

Monday 9
th

 July Olympics ς KS2 

Tuesday 10
th

 July Olympics ς KS1 

Tuesday 10
th

 July Running Club  

Thursday 12
th

 July  Gymnastics am  

Thursday 12
th

 July Bell Ringers 

 
 
 

 

Staying safe in the sun 
Now that the better weather has arrived, we will be spending more time learning out of the classroom. Please 
can you ensure your child has sun cream applied prior to coming to school. They may also store their sun 
cream in their book bag.  A named sun hat / cap would also be advisable along with a named water bottle.  
Thank you.  
 
KS2 Performances 
The KS2 performances will be held in school on the following dates: 
Wednesday 11th July at 2pm and 5.45pm 
Thursday 12th July at 6pm 
 
 
 
  
  

Sports Day 
Sports day will be held on Monday 16

th
 July between 1 ς 3pm. 

We would appreciate some help putting equipment away at 
the end of the afternoon. If this is cancelled due to bad 
weather, we will hold the event at the same time on Tuesday 
17

th
 July.  

 
 

 

 

We have been requested to mention parking in the 

church car park.  Please could we ask parents to 

park considerately.  Some cars are being parked 

in such a manner as to prevent other parents being 

able to park.    

 

Thank you for your co-operation and support in 

this matter. 
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Class One 
 
Class One have been performing songs in support of the World Cup.  Further 
details on FaceBook tomorrow. 
 
 

 



  



 
  


